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Repair binding specialist
The woefully thin ranks of hand-binders in New Zealand are to
be strengthened by the return of Mr Frank Levick to New Zea-
land. Mr Levick will be joining Modern Bookbinding Ltd in
Wainuiomata and the firm has announced that it will now be able
to offer a highly specialised service in the restoration and repair
of old and fine bindings.

The 1979 Turnbull Library Prints

The Christopher Aubrey prints, described in detail in the last
issue, are now on sale. The three prints are available singly ($4
each) or as a set (sl2) with an illustrated text sheet in a folder
bearing a fourth print. Members of the Friends of the Turnbull
Library receive a 10% discount.

Notes on Contributors
Alan Loney founded Hawk Press in August 1975, to print
books of poetry ‘in form appropriate to their content’, one of
which, his own dear Mondrian, gained the NZ Book Awards
poetry prize in 1978. He has recently begun printing on a hand-
press, the result of which so far has been a limited edition of The
Death of Captain Cook byj. C. Beaglehole, published by the Alex-
ander Turnbull Library Endowment Trust, 1979. Articles on his
work as a printer have appeared in Spleen, the Christchurch Press,
and the New Zealand Listener. An exhibition of his books and
printing was held at the Galerie Legard, Wellington, during April
1978. This is his first published article on printing.


